
 
 
 
Title 1 Parent Meeting Minutes 
Tuesday, Sept. 1st @ 4:24pm through zoom 
 
English version 

 
1. Welcome and Introductions 

a. Mrs. Castrellon introduced all teachers and staff 
2. Furman’s Mission,Vision & SLO’s 

a. Mrs. Castrellon asked Mr. Bianco to read the vision statement and to share his ideas regarding 
its meaning 

b. Mrs. Castrellon asked Mrs. Brooks-Waters to read the mission statement and to share her ideas 
regarding its meaning 

3. No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act of 2001 
a. Mrs. Castrellon discussed the history and impact on student learning 

4. Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) of 2015 
a. Mrs. Castrellon discussed the purpose of ESSA and it’s impact on student learning  

5. All About Title I 
a. Mrs. Castrellon explained that Furman is a Title 1 school because the majority of the students 

qualify for free and reduced lunch due to their families income levels.  She discussed how Title 
1 funds can be utilized to support student learning. The Title 1 budget was presented and goals 
were reviewed.  Most of the funds are used to pay for the paraprofessional’s income.  Her 
position supports students in English and literacy. 

6. School Accountability Report Card (SARC) 
a. Mrs. Castrellon reviewed the purpose of SARC and indicated that this document contains 

school demographic and student progress information. 
7. School Plan for Student Achievement (SPSA) 

a. The site plan was presented and goals were discussed.  The breakdown of the budget was 
presented. 

8. Parent-School Compact 
a. Mrs. Castrellon reviewed the different responsibilities that each stakeholder has as they pertain 

to students, parents and teachers in order to enhance student learning.  She also discussed the 
need for students to stay on top of their work through virtual modes.  

9. Parental Involvement 
a. The Title 1 parent involvement policy was reviewed and discussed.  Mrs. Castrellon indicated 

that all parents are being invited to participate in all meetings including students.  Connect calls, 
Parent Square invites and teachers personal calls were being made to invite parents and 
students to participate. 

10. The next SSC Meeting will be on Nov. 17th @ 3:30pm 
a. Mrs. Castrellon indicated that Furman may need to schedule the next SSC meeting earlier than 

November.  All staff, students and families will be notified.  During this next SSC meeting, Mrs. 
Castrellon indicated that we would vote for new SSC members and a PAC member to represent 
Furman at the district PAC meetings. 

11. Mrs. Castrellon provided time for questions & answers 
 


